
From: Linda Morad <lindamoradatlarEecounciHor@aol.com> 
Date: August 13, 2019 at 7:31:07 AM EDT 
To: Tracy Wallace <wallacetracv99(5)gmail.com> 
Cc: newbedfordcitvcouncil@newbedford-ma.fiov, lindamoradatlarfiecouncillor@aol.com. 
dennis.farias@newbedford-ma.fiov 
Subject: Re: Deer Island Tour Invitation 

Tracy 
Thank you for the message and your invitation to join you and others this week on the Deer Island tour. 
As you are aware, like myself, most of my colleagues work full time jobs in the private sector. Taking 
time off in the middle of the day is often problematic. 

Should one of my colleagues be able to join you I know they will update us on the events Friday. 
However if that is not possible please do forward to us a synopsis of the tour and your findings. 

Thanks again for including us and for your steadfast opposition to the Parallel Products expansion 
proposal. 

Linda Morad 
Councillor At Large 
City Council President 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Aug 12, 2019, at 8:24 PM, Tracy Wallace <waHacetracy99@fimail.com> wrote: 

Dear Councillors, 

Members of South Coast Neighbors United will be touring the Deer Island Wastewater Treatment Plant 
on Friday, August 16th, from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM, and we would like to extend an invitation for 
members of the City Council to join us. We are participating in this tour to learn more about responsible 
methods for dealing with waste, as part of our continued research into the Biosolids Processing Plant 
proposed by Parallel Products for the Business Park in New Bedford. We firmly believe that there are 
better alternative options to this project, and we are eager to share the experience of learning them with 
you. More information about the facility on Deer Island 
here: http://www.mwra.com/03sewer/html/sewdi access.htm 

We will be carpooling from the New Bedford area on Friday morning and we hope you can join us! 

In community, 

Tracy Wallace M.Ed 
South Coast Neighbors United 


